
 

 

DALE PIRATE BAND 
WELCOME LETTER 

Dear Parents and Students, 

I would personally like to welcome you to the Dale Band Program.  We are recognized around the state of 
Oklahoma as a great band program.  Both our High school and Middle School bands have achieved a high level of 
success over the years.  I look forward to building on that tradition and achieving tremendous things for 2023-24.  

Dale Band students benefit from the outstanding instruction provided by my two assistant directors, Mrs. 
Galloway, and Mr. Benito.  We pride ourselves on giving our students a first class music educational experience.   

It is very important that you fill out the “Student Information Sheet”  so that we may be able to better 
communicate important information to you.  A current email address is a must! Please take the time to read 
through the handbook, and turn in all beginning of the year forms.  Also, please turn in the band fee of $50 no 
later than Friday, August 25.  I 

If you are a new Beginning Band parent please be aware of the “New Band Parent” meeting on Monday, August 
14 at 6:30pm.  I will go over what the expectations are for band students and try my best to answer any questions 
you may have about our program.  This meeting will also be a time to obtain a musical instrument for your child.  I 
have Palen Music come strictly for your convenience.  You are under no obligation to purchase your instrument 
through them but please note that they are a very reputable company and have served our program for the last 6 
years.  

Once again, Welcome to the Dale Band Family and I look forward to a great 2023-2024 school year! 

 

Nick Noble                                                                                                                                                                 
Director of Bands, Dale Public School 



 


